
HIGH COURT LEGAL SERVICES COMMITTEE

JABALPUR

"RE-SCHEDULE 0F  NATIONAL LOK ADALAT"

The National Lok Adalat for the month of April, 2018, earlier

scheduled on  14.04.2018 has been re-scheduled to  22.04.2018 (Sunday) on

account of Dr. B.R. Ambedkar Birthday.

The   National   Lok  Adalat  on   22.04.2018  will   be  organized   at

South  Block  Conference  Hall,  High  Court,  Jabalpur.  All  kind  of  com-

poundab]e and  cases which can  be legally  compromised will  be taken  up

in the National Lok Adalat. Refund  of Court Fees, free certified copies of

the orders passed in the Lok Adalat, permanent settlement to the disputes,

saving  of time and  money  etc.  are  some  of the  important  benefits  of this

popular  dispute resolution mechanism.

Therefore,  all  concerned  are  requested  to  kindly  contact  the

undersigned  immediately  in  person  or  through  their  learned  counsel  or

through  E-mail,  Fax  or  telephone  and  submit  their  suitable  cases  for

consideration in the forthcoming National Lok Adalat.

Registrar/Secretary




